
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE County of El Dorado Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing 
on Tuesday, June 27, 2023, at 3:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, to consider 
adopting a resolution modifying the fees collected by the Treasurer-Tax Collector Department.  In light of 
COVID-19, all persons may be required to observe and participate in the hearing remotely as in-person 
attendance may be restricted depending on the current COVID-19 recommendations as the hearing date 
approaches. For the current remote options, please check the meeting agenda, which will be posted at 
https://eldorado.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx no less than 72 hours before the meeting. 

At the public hearing, the Board of Supervisors will receive oral and written testimony regarding the 
adoption of the proposed resolution modifying the fees. Written comments may be submitted at any time 
prior to the public hearing. Written comments should be addressed to the attention of the Clerk to the 
Board of Supervisors at the following address: 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, California 95667 or via e-mail: 
edc.cob@edcgov.us. 

A copy of the proposed resolution and data required by Government Code section 66016 indicating the 
amount of cost, or estimated cost, required to provide the services for which the fees will be levied and 
the revenue sources anticipated to provide the services will be available for public review at least ten (10) 
days prior to the public hearing in the Clerk to the Board of Supervisors at the following address: 330 
Fair Lane, Placerville, California 95667 or online at https://www.edcgov.us/TaxCollector. 

Dated:   June 5, 2023 and June 12, 2023 

K. E. Coleman, MBA, M.Acc., Treasurer-Tax Collector 
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